
EXCITING OPAL NEWS!



We are very excited to announce that FROM TODAY, Monday 15th
May UNTIL Thursday 18th May we have Pentagon play attending

SCHOOL to put in 3 new pieces of PLAY equipment.
1) AN up and over log climber

2) pull up bars
3) roll over bars. 

Due to this, a section of the field will be closed off. 
We can't wait for the children to try out the new equipment.


